## ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.



## مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية

ب. ٥٢٢٣٢، دبي – الإمارات العربية المتحدة

هاتف : ۴۹۷۱ ؛ ۳۳۷۰۲۵۱ برید إلکتروني : ۱۹۷۱ ؛ ۳۳۷۰۲۵۹ www.stmarysdubai.com موقع ویب : ۱۹۷۱ ؛ ۳۳۲۸۱۱۹

Date: 17th August, 2023

## To: All Parents of Year 13 Students

## - A-LEVEL RESULTS SUMMER 2023

Dear Parents,

**Greetings from St. Mary's.** We trust that this update finds you and your families safe and healthy.

Our IT department will be emailing a soft copy of the provisional statement of results to your child's school email address between 11:00 am and 1:00 pm tomorrow, 17<sup>th</sup> August 2023. Your patience and collaboration will be highly appreciated.

If a student has both GCE and IAL subjects, they will be receiving two separate emails.

While we understand that results can be accessed via Results Plus Service, it has also been our experience that due to a large volume of Internet traffic on Results day, it is difficult to access these.

Students with outstanding fees will not receive their results.

If you require a printed copy from school, you can collect It from the reception between 11:00 am and 12:00 noon from the 17<sup>th</sup> of August 2023.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph (Principal)